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BIRMINGHAM, Ala. (July 22, 2021) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to announce that 
Anthony Fresolone, CPESC, has joined the firm and will serve as a Project Manager 
with the Alabama Construction Engineering and Inspection group.

Anthony has more than 20 years of experience in Construction Management 
and Inspection, overseeing the completion of many projects for departments of 
transportation in Alabama and Florida.

“One of our initiatives for the next five years is to grow our Construction Management 
services and Anthony is a great addition to our staff,” said Wes Nelson, Alabama 
Construction Services Manager for the firm. “His experience and the relationships 
he has built with the DOTs in Alabama and Florida are very valuable. He has worked 
on many large, important projects over the last two decades.”

Anthony is a Certified Professional in Erosion and Sediment Control. He also 
holds multiple qualifications and certifications from the Alabama Department of 
Transportation and the Florida Department of Transportation. He is a graduate of 
the University of West Florida, with a Bachelor of Science in Engineering Technology.


